
 
 
 
 
Date: Dec. 30, 2009 
 
Federal Communication Commission 
Authorization and Evaluation Division 
 
 
Subject : FCC Class II Permissive Change 
 Ceiling Fan Remote Controller (Transmitter) 

FCC ID: KUJCE9803, Original Grant Date: 09/07/2009 
Applicant: Chungear Industrial Co., Ltd. 

 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Chungear Industrial Co., Ltd. is submitting an application for Class II Permissive Change 
to our Ceiling Fan Remote Controller (Transmitter), Model TR60A-L (FCC ID: 
KUJCE9803).  This product was initially certified by the Commission on Sep. 07, 2009 
under the FCC ID: KUJCE9803. 
 
The purpose of this report is to add a new model number “TR60A-L” for different PCB 
layout. (module is same as original) 
 
Should you have any questions or require any other information, please do not hesitate 
to contact our technical agent Mr. Ben Cheng of AUDIX Technology Corporation, Tel: 
+886-2-2609-2133, e-mail: ben_cheng@audixtech.com. 
 
Thank you for your attention and cooperation in this matter. 
 
 
 
Sincerely Yours, 
 

 
_______________________________________ 
Peter Chen/ Manager 
Chungear Industrial Co., Ltd. 
106 Kanho Rd., Taichung, Taiwan. 


